
 

 

 

 

 

January 22, 2021  

 

To: Hotel Restaurant Furniture Liquidators 

 

 

 

Dear Tony: 

 

Thank you for your support of Project Inclusion’s ​new office space​!  

We are grateful for your donation of furniture, which was used to fill our 

new space. You are our hero, and we are indebted for all that you do for 

us and also our community. It’s through the generosity of community 

leaders, like Hotel Restaurant Furniture Liquidators, that we are able to 

provide these outstanding programs for individuals with special needs. 

 

 

 

With Kindness,  

Mia Fortunato 
President of Project Inclusion 

mia@projectinclusion.org 

www.projectinclusion.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This letter serves as your receipt. 

 

Project Inclusion is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. No goods or services were provided in 

exchange for this donation. Your donation is tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law. 

Please let us know if you need any additional information. EIN: 82- 3888966  
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